
Finance Committee December Meeting Canceled 

At the OBC regular meeting on August 22, 2018 the OBC made a motion to cancel 

their second meeting of December 27, 2018.  Due to the Christmas Holidays, it 

was determined there would not be a quorum for this meeting. 

The Finance Committee holds their meetings one week ahead of the OBC 

meetings. This is done so there can be expediency of the approval process for the 

organization’s requests requiring FC approval.  At a regularly scheduled meeting 

of the FC on Sept. 17, 2018 the FC approved a change in their schedule to cancel 

their Dec. 17, 2018 meeting; due to the change of the OBC schedule. The Sept. 17, 

2018 FC Minutes were then approved by the OBC on Sept. 26, 2018. 

This notice is being posted several months in advance to the organization. Please 

ensure that your area plans requests to the Finance Committee in accordance 

with this change in the FC schedule. Your cooperation is greatly appreciated. 

Thank you.   


